
CITY COMMISSION MEETING 

JUNE 4, 2019 

Pam Hendrickson, 13215th Avenue North 

f a,r., ti er,d/lt,e,k-SO"n 
ouoLfJq~~ 

Once again I am asking Commissioner Robinson to remove himself from all 

discussions related to a potential partnership with the Maclean Animal Center 

and the City animal shelter. As past president of the Animal Foundation there is 

no reason in the world to believe that you have no vested interest in assisting 

Maclean in their lengthy and ongoing efforts to talk the City into paying their bills. 

And I am asking Commissioner Moe to recuse herself due to her duplicity in this 

matter, and to provide documentation about where these huge cost savings are 

coming from. 

I am asking Commissioner Bronson to stop worrying so much about the supposed 

interity of these two people and start looking at the facts of the matter. 

Lastly I am asking the Mayor to stand up for transparency in City government, and 

to allow taxpayers to participate in discussions they have interest in. 

In closing I would like to respond to the lectures from Commissioners Bronson 

and Moe about those of us who are 11holding on to grievances of the past." Do 

the hairs on the back of my neck go up when I hear about the City talking with 

Maclean? Absolutely. But this isn't sour grapes. It is justified alarm at the 

prospect of spending more tax funds than we already are. Ifs about my 

objections to bailing out a nonprofit that always assumed the City would step up 

and therefore failed to plan appropriately to run themselves for the long-term. 

And maybe more than anything, I am determined to stop the smoke and mirrors 

that seems to be so prevalent with this particular City Commission. 
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